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PRESS RELEASE  
 
UPDATE: Missing and Endangered Aloha Teen Found 
 
August 31, 2015 - Giovanni Garcia-Delgado was found at a local park just before 
midnight by a member of his family.   
 
Original Release 
 
August 30, 2015—The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public’s help to 
locate a 14-year-old teen that is missing and poses a danger to himself. 
 

August 30, 2015 - At 3:27 p.m., The Sheriff’s Office responded to 
the community of Aloha on a report of a missing teenager.  
Giovanni Garcia-Delgado, age 14 has been missing since Sunday 
afternoon.  The family reported that Giovanni suffers from 
anxiety and has made recent statements of self-harm.   
 
His parents reported that he may have gone to the Hillsboro 24-
hour fitness on Tualatin Valley Highway and he spends time with 
his aunt on SE Century Blvd in Hillsboro, but he has not been 
seen there today.  Deputies checked the local parks and places 
Giovanni is known to spend time, but he was not located.   The 
Sheriff’s Office is now seeking the public’s help in an effort to 

locate Giovanni. 
 
Giovanni left on foot in an unknown direction.  He was last seen wearing a black t-shirt, 
blues jeans and black rimmed glasses.  Giovanni is 5’2”, 110lbs, has brown eyes and 
black hair.  
 
The Sheriff’s Office is asking anyone who has information on the whereabouts of Giovanni 
Garcia-Delgado to call 911. 
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